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I support SB548 because this is a small step in the right direction to making foster 

children feel like they matter. Trash bags for children's belongings makes them feel 

abandoned, unwanted, uncared for, and discarded like the trash bags that hold their 

belongings. Giving them more dignity with a simple duffel bag is one step in the right 

direction to making them feel as supported as possible in a difficult time.  


